

Sanghamitra school



Dear Parents,

As we approach the term-end exams, I kindly ask for your cooperation in guiding and supporting your child's preparation and ensuring they arrive on time to school.

Punctuality is an essential habit, and as their teacher, I am committed to fostering this value. I believe that allowing students to arrive late without consequence instills poor time discipline, which can impact their growth and success. Therefore, for the term-end exams, late arrivals will not be allowed into the classroom. No exceptions will be made, and if your child is late, I will require a written explanation from you, and we will need to discuss this in person.

I hope we can work together to instill this positive habit in your child, helping them understand the importance of both punctuality and discipline.

Thank you for your support in this effort.

Warm regards, G. Arundathi